
Town of Denmark 
Highway Supt. Patrick Mahar 

Town of Denmark Highway Superintendent Patrick Mahar is advising the public that 

vehicles left parked on Town of Denmark roads overnight will be towed at the 

owners’ expense. The department also requests that residents leave no excessive 

amounts of snow on the roads when plowing their driveways. This notice is in effect 

from November 15, 2022 through May 1, 2023. 

 

 


